
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Kautz, Paul, EMNRD 
Wednesday, June 28, 2017 11:13 AM 
'Denise Jones'
RE: ARU # 19

I am not sure what the problem is for the San Andres completion. On 06/13/2017 I changed the status of your well in 
the San Andres to "Active" status with an effective date of 01/11/2016. So there should be no problem in reporting 
production back to 03/01/2016 when the well was completed.

Now are you having a problem with the Wolfcamp completion? Nowhere in any of the paperwork submitted on the 
well for the date the Wolfcamp completion was plugged. Such as the date when the first plug was set to isolate the 
Wolfcamp. The date entered into the system for the plug date is 01/04/2017 and is obviously wrong. Once we have an 

actual date for that plug being set we can submit a service center request to correct that date.

Paul Kautz
Hobbs District Geologist 
Energy Minerals Natural Resources Dept. 
Oil Conservation Division 
1625 N. French Dr.
Hobbs, NM 88240 

575-393-6161 ext. 104

From: Denise Jones [mailto:djones@cambrianmgmt.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2017 3:46 PM
To: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD <paul.kautz@state.nm.us>
Subject: ARU # 19

Mr. Kautz,

I have submitted everything that you have requested to finalize the paperwork on this well. I have attached copies for 
your reference. The amended C-104 showing the correct dates has been sent to you overnight. Can you please look 
over this and let me know if there is anything else you are missing so we can get this resolved once and for all? The C- 
105 is already online on the OCD website.

Thank you so much for all of your help!

tDeniae fonea

Regulatory Analyst 

Cambrian Management, Ltd 

PO Box 272

l


